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Dear, 

 

Dear brothers and sisters, as we enter Christmas week let us put it on minds towards Jesus and the 

Incredible hope which God had in bringing the second Adam. We know that Hope turned sour but Jesus 

brought a new dimension of mankind's relationship with God. Many times True Parents had Christmas 

celebrations to honor Jesus. I hope that you and your family and have a wonderful get time at Christmas. 

 

At the same time let us all prepare for the new year with hope and determination. After this most difficult 

year of 2020 I pray that we can turn the corner and have a fresh beginning in 2021. As you know God has 

great expectations of what we can accomplish centered upon True Mother at this time. Let's close this 

year out with determination and expectations for the new year. 

 

Thank you once again for your generous and faithful giving to our church, and to God's providence. I 

have been inspired and in all of many people who have been able to maintain or even increase the tithing 

during the past months. Thank you, thank you, thank you. I hope everyone can keep the church in mind as 

a potential for end of year donations which benefit us tremendously. 

 

God bless 

 

Pastor Thompson 

 


